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May 7, 2010

Honorable Mayor and Council
515 Clark Ave
Ames, IA 50010

Dear Mayor and Council,

I respectfully request suspension of the rules for the North Ames rezoning from CVCN to CGS.
This would allow the matter to be voted on for 2" and 3™ readings and adoption of the ordinance.
The council passed it on first reading at the April 20" meeting.

The reason | am requesting the suspension of the rules and combining the readings is that we
are trying to close this transaction without having to extend the agreement another time. Also
Casey'’s wants to get under construction as soon as possible and that can’t happen until they take
possession of the property.

Thanks in advance for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Chuck Winkleblack
Hunziker & Associates, Realtors




